
On the 50th Anniversary of the 
First Moonwalk 

Macarthur Astronomical Society 
in collaboration with 

One Giant Leap Australia 
proudly presents 

Apollo 11 to STEM and The Next Giant Leap

Seven NASA /JPL Mission Scientists
Screening of the Classic Australian Movie “The Dish”

Twin streams of STEM talks and Q & A by our Mission Scientists

Sunday 21st July 2019
9am to 4:30pm (Registration from 8am)

Western Sydney University
Campbelltown Campus Building 30

Adults $20.00 Family (2 adults + 2 children) $40.00 Extra Child $10.00

Event is suitable for children Year 7 and above. 
“The Dish” is rated M - Infrequent Coarse Language

Food and drink available onsite

Details and tickets at https://www.trybooking.com/BCBQU

Our Supporters and Sponsors


